Trinity Sunday. First Sunday after Pentecost.

Altar flowers this morning have been given
to the Glory of God in memory of our fathers —
Ernest B. Dahl & Howard L. Beamon on their birthdays
by Byron & Phyllis Dahl.
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Attendance Last Sunday:
In-Class Sunday School 73
In-Person Worship 120
Acolyte This Morning: Open

Greeters Today: Elaine Bowman Next Sunday: Dale & Gloria Austin
Ushers this Month: David Allen, Byron Dahl, Doug Garrett, Desi Williams

Security Team: Ron Bazhaw, Michael Brady, Jim Holt, Sandie Harris, Barry Norris,
David Robb, and Desi Williams

Sound: Denny Spencer Facebook Live Stream: Kylie Spencer
Your Gifts
Last Budget Deposit: $8,153.00
Total Deposits: $140,891.23
Sunday School Collection Last Sunday: $59.25
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6103 Appomattox Road
P. 0. Box 56
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Church Office: (336) 674-0155; Fax (336) 674-0157
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Church Office Robin Bunton
Organist Jane Reddick
Pianist Laura Cranfill
Webmaster Kylie Spencer
Child Care Director (336) 674-9879 Erica Shanahan
Custodian Ovido Sorbito

Pastor’s Email: jfulkl@wnccumc.net
Church Email: bethumcclimax@gmail.com
Child Care Email: bethchild91@gmail.com
Church Website: www.bethlehemumc.org

Like us on Facebook: hitps://www.facebook.com/groups/
214541575234325/?ref=share
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10AM Worship



Greetings! Welcome to worship! Please be sure to sign the pew register and pass it
down the pew to neighbors worshiping with you. A very special welcome to our
visitors! Visitor cards are in the backs of the pews and can be dropped into the
offering plate.

Greeting and Announcements
Prelude Remember Him

Lighting of the Candles

*Call to Worship This is the Day No. 657
*Affirmation of Faith The Apostle’s Creed No. 881
*Opening Prayer
*Opening Hymn My Hope Is Built No. 368
Joys and Concerns
Pastoral Prayer
The LORD’S Prayer
Offertory Fill My Cup
*Doxology Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow No. 95

Children’s Message
Choral Anthem Give Me Jesus
Scripture John 16:12-15 NIV
Sermon “Lean on Me” Rev. Joseph Fulk, Il
*Closing Hymn Leaning on the Everlasting Arms No. 133

*Benediction

*Benediction Response  God Be with You Till We Meet Again (vs.1)  No. 672

*Postlude

*Please stand as you are able.

Guilford County has lifted the mask mandate, requiring folks to wear a mask indoors. We as the
Administrative Council strongly encourage folks to prayerfully wear the mask, especially the
unvaccinated, in consideration of those who are more susceptible.

THIS MORNING WE WELCOME OUR VBS KIDS! They will perform some of the VBS
songs they learned at the Great Bible Reef VBS on Saturday.

CCC PARENT MEETING & UMYF — TODAY at 5PM in the Youth Room.

GriefShare —We have all experienced loss & the grief that accompanies it. Itis a difficult
walk, especially without love & support. If you have experienced loss & are dealing w/
grief, come join us at GriefShare. Today at 6PM (FH).

ANNUAL CONFERENCE IS JUNE 16 (Clergy) —JUNE 19. Pastor Joseph will be away. Preaching
next Sunday — Robert Williams, Lay Speaker from New Salem UMC.

IF YOU KNOW OF SOMEONE WHO would be willing to sit with adults who are
homebound/convalescing, etc., please let Pastor Joseph know.

(UPDATE) Bethlehem Choir — Choir participants are reminded that choir practice is at
7PM on Wed. evenings in the choir room.

GRACE WILKINSON SCHOLARSHIP (GWS) COMPLETED FORMS DUE TO CHURCH
OFFICE THURSDAY BY 4PM. The scholarship will be awarded during worship on Sun.,
July 17,

DEADLINE IS TODAY! - SPECIAL FATHER’S DAY BULLETIN - $5/name. Envelopes
available in SS classes, on either end of the altar, & at each entrance. Turn envelopes
in to Phyllis Wicker or Judy Fields TODAY. Checks payable to Young-at-Heart SS Class.
Thanks for your participation!

DEADLINE FOR JULY NEWSLETTER IS COMING UP ON MON., JUNE 20" — Please email
items to the church office at bethumcclimax@gmail.com

(REGULAR BUSINESS) ADMINISTRATIVE COUNCIL MEETING - coming up on Thursday,
June 23" at 7PM in the Fellowship Hall.

FROM THE ACTIVE DISCIPLES’ CLASS — Our class is collecting toiletries & feminine
hygiene products for the homeless. (Trial size and/or regular size — both are greatly
appreciated!) You will find our CARE BOX in front of the church office.

SAVE THE DATE — OUR NEXT BLOOD DRIVE is Tues., Aug. 2" In order to give on Aug.
2" you must not have given for 8 weeks prior. Sign-ups to come in July. Questions
— contact Susan Coward.

SCHOOL SUPPLY GIVEAWAY COMING IN AUGUST- Children’s Comm. is requesting
back-to-school supplies/donations for students & teachers. Drop-off box is in the
church office area. Questions —see Gail or Deena. Thanks!
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2 ©/ FROM THE SPRC - We are currently seeking to hire a Chancel Choir Director

Approximately 15-20 hours per week. Must be a non-member of BUMC. If
you are interested, or if you know someone who would be interested, please contact
the church office at (336) 674-0155; or submit resume to: bethumcclimax@gmail.com




Prayer List 6-12-22

Please keep these friends in your
prayers:

Ongoing

Martha Boren

Suzie Branch

Edna Coble

Jane Dunham

Cory Fields

Kelsey Garrett

R.W. Hinshaw

Ruby Hockett

Betty Hull

Della Kinney (Shannon Wicker’s Aunt)
Wayne & Ruby Kirkman

Nancy Kivett

Mary May

Tommy (Little Tommy) Oliver
Jamie O’Daniel

Jimmy Pugh

Lorrie Roth

Sandy Russell (Friend of Londa Parks)
Ann Shoemaker (Friend of Londa Parks)
Bobby Tew

Julia Willis

Lorene Wells

Our Homebound

Immediate

Ray Allred

Larry Causey

Colin Farmer (Brother of Bev Fields)
Betty Fields

Jerry Flinchum

Octavia Coward

Jennifer Chaisson

David Dahl

Dianna Edwards (Friend of Londa P.)
Mallory Jane Evans

Sid Fields & Family

Luke Griggs (BUMC Child Care Child)
Teresa Kirkman

First Responders

Wanda McClintock

Our Military

The National Tragedies/shooting victims
Naylor Family

Dicky & Evonne Parks

Ragan Pate (daughter/Wanda Sheets)
Ruth Rowland (Moses Cone Hosp.)
David Robb

James Surratt

Peggy Surratt

People of Ukraine

Francis Snow

Joyce Tate

Beth Walton (Sister/Jane Reddick)
Frank Willis (Home)

Thank you for your help in maintaining our prayer list. If you know of
anyone we have omitted, please let the church office know. In addition,
your help is requested in making sure we have the correct spelling of names

we list.

Celebrations

Happy Retirement to Karen Holt who has retired from teaching after 31
years!

Congratulations!  Clarence & Lucille McClintock celebrated their
seventy-third wedding anniversary on June 10™.

Lorrie Roth received a good medical report from her doctors last week.
We give praise & thanksgiving for her positive medical news!

We are thankful and over-joyed that Bethlehem’s Choir is back! And they
sound wonderful!
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The bud vases in the sanctuary this morning are in honor of —

Alma Jacqueline Black, born on June 2™.
Alma is the great-granddaughter of Jim & Carol Williams.
Her parents are Haley & Taylor Black.
Her grandparents are Tim & Karen Parrish and Kevin & Donna Black.
Congratulations to the whole family!

Connor Ryan Windsor, born on June 3.
Connor’s big sister is Emmerson Windsor.
His parents are Caleb & Kristen Windsor.
Grandparents are Dale & Becky Windsor and Brian & Shelley Morrow.
Congratulations to the whole family!



